
Many customers worldwide visited our booth. 
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We are pleased to report that our participation as an 

exhibitor of CPhI Worldwide 2015 ended with a great 

success. 

 

CPhI Worldwide 2015, the world’s most comprehensive 

exhibition of pharmaceutical ingredients and 

intermediates, was held at IFEMA Feria in Madrid for 

a period of 3 days from 13 October, 2015. 

In an exhibition as great as holding 2,500+ exhibitors 

and 36,000+ attendees, at booth No. 8b71, we 

introduced our global operations in pharmaceutical 

sourcing together with our group companies, Summit 

Pharmaceuticals Europe and Summit Pharmaceuticals 

China. 

 

Having a larger space at our booth than in the past 

years, we were privileged to have numerous meetings 

with many customers. 

We would like to thank all who visited our booth, showed 

interests and requested for further information about 

activities of our company group. 

 

As we have been showing our visitors at CPhI that we 

are very keen to have business with good customers 

throughout the world, we will continue to 

energetically participate in the future exhibitions 

and give our presentation worldwide. 

SPI exhibition at CPhI Worldwide 2015 

SPI booth: Larger than ever! 

We received many positive remarks on our displays. 


